
 
 

 

April 10, 2019 

 

Filed via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re:  Petition for an Order Authorizing Accounting and Ratemaking Treatment of Costs 

Associated with Puget Sound Energy’s Get to Zero Program 

Dockets UE-19____ and UG-19____ 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

In accordance with WAC 480-07-370(3), Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”), encloses its Petition for 

an Accounting Order Authorizing Accounting and Ratemaking Treatment related to PSE’s 

investments in short-lived technology assets associated with its Get to Zero program. 

       

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 425-462-3716 or Susan Free 

at (425) 456-2105.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Katherine J. Barnard        

Katherine J. Barnard 

Director, Revenue Requirements & Regulatory Compliance 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-462-3716 

katherine.barnard@pse.com 
 

Attachments:   

Petition for Accounting Order 

Exhibit A - Testimony of Margaret F. Hopkins 

Certificate of Service 

  

cc:   Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel (electronically via email) 

Sally Brown, WUTC Staff (electronically via email) 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

04/11/19   15:35

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:katherine.barnard@pse.com

